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For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

From the Headteacher 
Christmas activities are being prepared and rehearsed! We are looking forward to the 
Book Fair, the Christmas Fair, various Christmas performances, Christmas Jumper day 
and Christmas Dinner! Please check your school emails and this newsletter for more 
details and ticket information. 
Recruitment for the new Headteacher is progressing. Candidates will be in for school 
interviews next week. Look out for further updates.  

Book Fair  
The School Book Fair is open next week! Come and browse the 
brand new books in the hall after school every day (except 
Wednesday) from the 29th November! Or catch the Book Fair at the 
Christmas Fair next Saturday! All books sold earn points for the 
school to spend on new books for the library!  

Reading Shed 
Just a little reminder, to please put any books that have been read into the Year One, 
Year Two or Key Stage Two boxes.  We appreciate that some parents have been 
putting them away themselves, but it is easier if you put them into the correct box 
and let staff do it, as the order of the books is becoming rather muddled.  Thank you 
very much for your continued support with our new reading system. 

Glass Jars 
In preparation for the KS2 Christmas Singing Performances, we would 
like to decorate glass jars next week in school. So that all children in 
KS2 can have a decorated glass jar, we are still asking for donations. 
Please drop off your jars (without lids) to the School Office as soon as 
you can. It would be great if you could also remove the labels 
beforehand.  

School Matters 
Friday 26th November 2021 
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From the PTFA 
Christmas Fair 
Our winter wonderland is all set for Saturday 4th December!  If you 
can help run a stall on the day, please get in touch with Teri 07909 
798441 Thank you! 

Christmas Jumper Swap 
Did you know 12 million Christmas jumpers are bought every year in 
the UK? And 40% are never worn again? Bring your preloved 
Christmas jumpers into school next week and come and browse the 
stall at the Fair to get a bargain jumper for this year! 

 

 

Christmas Hampers 
Our famous festive raffle is back! Please send in your offerings 
for the hamper appeal to your class teacher next week. Here is 
the list of items we are requesting, but you can bring anything 
from the list! 
  Preschool - Arts and crafts (kits/materials) 

  Reception - Jams, marmalades, chutneys  
    (no homemade please!) 

  Year 1 - Chocolates, sweets, confectionary  

  Year 2 - Bottles 

  Year 3 - Biscuits, crackers, festive foods (in date please!) 

  Year 4 - Toiletries, smellies 

  Year 5 - Chocolates, sweets, confectionary 

  Year 6 - Bottles 

Raise money for the school while doing your Christmas online shopping! The school is 
now signed up to two shopping portals that will donate to the school for FREE every 
time you shop with them. It takes seconds to sign up to by following the links below. 

Easyfundraising - the site includes over 4000 shops (including 
ebay, Argos, ASOS , Etsy and M&S) and sites (including 
insurance, mobile, utilities and travel) that will donate to the 

school. It's really easy, just use the Easyfundraising portal or app every time you 
shop: http://bit.ly/2MXWSqJ. 

Amazon Smile - will donate with qualifying purchases through 
the Amazon Smile website: https://amzn.to/2Ls2vNu. 

http://bit.ly/2MXWSqJ
https://amzn.to/2Ls2vNu
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Christmas Dates 
Preschool - Our First Nativity is on Tuesday, 7th & Wednesday, 8th 
December both at 11:00 AM at St Luke's Church. 

Reception & Key Stage I - Born in a Barn on Wednesday, 8th & Thursday, 
9th December both at 2:00 PM in the School Hall. (Please complete the 
Google form and pay via School Gateway and your tickets will be sent home) 

 

Key Stage 2 - Carol Service on Monday, 6th & Tuesday, 
7th December both at 6:00 PM in the  School Hall. 
(Details of tickets to follow.) 

 

Christmas Jumper Day is on Friday, 10th 
December. 

The children’s Christmas Lunch is on 
Tuesday, 14th December and the party day 
is on Friday, 17th December, the last day of term. 

 

Christmas Dinner 
We will be having our School 
Christmas dinner on Tuesday 
14th December.  
Due to the large number of 
children having dinner on 
this day, dinners must be pre-

ordered by 30th 
November by the completion 
of a Google form (link 
below).  
Please complete this form 
even if your child does not 
require a lunch that day. 
The Google form link is as follows:  https://forms.gle/rsuXHWLc6gB35zYL6 

If you are unable to complete the form yourself, please phone, email or pop into the 
school office and they will complete the form for you. 

Word Millionaire 
Our Accelerated Reading Whole School word count so far this year is  11,784,354 

https://forms.gle/rsuXHWLc6gB35zYL6
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This week's National Online Safety guide is to Cryptocurrency. In this guide you can 
understand its risks and how it can be explored and used safely in online games, social 
media and other platforms. 


